
Withdrawal Notice – ‘Facilitation Arrangement on the Known Consignor Aviation 

Security Declaration after 15 July 2013’ 

 

The ‘Facilitation Arrangement on the Known Consignor Aviation Security Declaration 

after 15 July 2013’ (FA) has been withdrawn since 24 February 2014. 

 

In case that there are still partnering consignors (KCs) who have not yet signed the 

Known Consignor Declaration of Compliance (KCDoC) or Account Consignor 

Declaration of Compliance (ACDoC), regulated agents and airlines are urged to 

coordinate with them as soon as possible in submitting the KCDoC or ACDoC to 

replace the previous Known Consignor Aviation Security Declaration.  Cargo 

consigned by KCs who have not submitted the KCDoC or ACDoC to their partnering 

RAs or airlines shall be treated as unknown cargo and shall be subject to security 

screening.  The KCDoC and ACDoC could be downloaded from 

‘http://www.cad.gov.hk/english/newrar_kcreg.html’. 

 


